
 

 

 
14th January 2022 

 
Remote Parents’ Evening Year 11- Thursday 20th January 2022, 4pm-7pm 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Firstly, Happy New Year! I hope that everyone is keeping well.  In normal circumstances, we would be 
welcoming you into school for the opportunity to meet your child’s teachers and discuss the progress they 
have made so far this year. Unfortunately, with the current restrictions we will not be able to invite you into 
school.  
 
As such, Year 11 Parents’ Evening will take place remotely.  Parents/Carers will need to make 
appointments with the teachers of their child’s subjects. 
  
Information regarding how to make these appointments is detailed below and there is also a link on the school 
website to do so.  Appointments will last 5 mins.  If you have a particular concern that you feel requires longer, 
please make a separate appointment at another time.  
 
The appointment booking system allows you to choose your own video appointment times with teachers and 
you will receive an email confirming your appointments. We are confident this be a useful way to share your 
Son/Daughter’s progress. 
 
Appointments can be made from Friday 14th January and will close on Tuesday 18th January. Should you wish 
to make any changes after this date please contact the school office.  If you do not have access to the 
internet, please contact the school office who will be happy to add appointments on your behalf so we can 
make alternate arrangements. 
 
Please visit https://halewood.schoolcloud.co.uk/ to book your appointments. A short guide on how to add 
appointments is included with this letter.  There is also a video and further help on the school website.  Go to 
the ‘Parents & Carers’ section and click on ‘School Cloud - Parents Evening Guide’. 
 
In order to login, you will need the following information: 

Your name and email address 
Your son/daughter’s first name and surname 
Your son/daughter’s date of birth 
 

Additionally, please find enclosed your child’s mock examination results that can be discussed with teachers in 
the appointments.  It is extremely important to attend in order to discuss these with staff.  The school, parents/ 
carers and students must work together in order to ensure that the students are as successful as possible in 
the Summer examinations. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Miss Catterall 
Assistant Principal 
 
 




